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                Wednesday, 18th  October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Please find attached details of the annual flu vaccination for children in Reception to Year 6.  This will be 
taking place in school on Tuesday 21st November 2023.    

If your child is absent from school on this date there will be catch up sessions available in the community in 
the following weeks.   

Kind regards,  

The School Office 
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